Charge to Booster Corrector Review Committee
Committee Members:

You are being asked to evaluate the new corrector system being built for the Booster. This system is a very significant part of our campaign to increase Booster efficiency over the next several years to the point where it deliver beam at a full 15 Hz, while keeping total beam loss in the tunnel at more or less the current level. 

The project is on an extremely aggressive schedule to install half of the correctors in the Booster long straight sections in the 2007 summer shutdown, and the remaining correctors in the short straight sections the following year. Therefore, it’s vital that we identify any issues that might jeopardize the success of this project while we still have time to address them.  In reviewing the project, please consider the following questions:

1. Are the magnetic specifications for the corrector packages well suited to the goals of controlling beam position and maximizing Booster efficiency?

2. Is the corrector design well matched to the magnetic specifications in terms of multipole strength, slew rate, field quality, and repetition rate (heat load)?
3. Have the magnetic measurements adequately demonstrated the acceptability of the corrector design and are the proposed production measurements adequate for quality assurance? 
4. Are the power supplies and associated control hardware and control hardware appropriate for the requirements of the system?
5. Is the mechanical for the installation optimal?
6. Is the installation plan for the long straight correctors reasonable, given the eight week length of the 2007 shutdown? This should address all aspects of installation, including the corrector and power supply installation, cabling, cooling water, alignment, and quality control. 
7. What are the biggest risks, in terms of procurement, remaining design, fabrication, and installation?

Note that while the first four questions relate to the corrector system as a whole, the remaining questions are primarily focused on the correctors which will go in during the 2007 shutdown.  

We understand that the controls software for this system will be vital to its success, but it will not be discussed at this time beyond a generic description necessary to evaluate the power supplies.  In addition, we will not be discussion the integrated BPM, except to the extent that it might affect the magnetic field.







Sincerely,








Eric Prebys

 






Proton Plan Manager
